Bruce Hartford 325 Manley Hts. Rd Orange, Conn. 3/12/67

Dear Aileen

I am sorry that you have not gotten a letter from me before this but I am a very bad letter writer and I always put it off. I am sorry. Please show this letter to Mrs. Springfield because I am writing it for her also.

I hople that you are all doing well and are not sick. I guess that the cold weather must be pretty well over with by now. There is still snow on the ground here in Connecticut. Although it is getting warmer.

I guess that things are still going along the same, I would like you to write me and let me know what is happening. I probably will not be coming back for a long time. I am now doing some studing and some research at Yale University. The reason that I am doing this is that I feel that the movement is changing and a person needs more and more education to be a good civil rights worker. So I am studing about governmentm, and economics, and organizing, and other things that will be needed by the movement in times to come.

I am also writing some stories and articles about Grenada, which I hope to get printed in some newspapers or magazines. I am not bery good at it but I have hopes. I would like it if you would write me a letter about what has happened in Grenada since I left so that I can put that in the stories that I am writing. I really need to know what has happened since I left.

There is not much movement activity going on here in Connecticut. Most of what is goingoln is a movement to save men from the draft. I am doing some with work with that movement here in my spare time. Some of us may be going to Washingtonto demonstrate about stopping the draft.

Well I guess that that is all now. Please write me and let me know what is going on.

Your Friend